
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
I want to thank you again for all of the hard work that you are 

putting in for the benefit of your child’s education. It is not as easy 
task to teach children, especially our own. Breath, you are doing a 

great job!

This is the last set of work for the remainder of the school year.

Remember: This work is counted, so participation is required.

Turning in Work:
● Taking pictures and emailing, texting, posting to class dojo or 

any other platform that your teacher has provided.

DON’T FORGET
Learning does not just come from the workbooks that we have 

provided. There are MANY other ways that you child can still be 
learning that is not sitting and completing worksheets. We have 

provided a list of everyday activities that are still considered learning. 
Remember, you and not confined to the workbooks! Have fun with this 

time at home, but please let us know what you are doing to promote 
learning. 

Thank you again for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Heather Romm and

The KINDERgarten Team

My Teacher’s Contact Info:
Ms. Heather Romm - 520.340.8706 – heather.romm@bwcs.k12.az.us
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